
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Sixth Form Students 

Our Ref: 87353734 

04 November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: UK Space Design Competition 

The Physics department is pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a visit to the University of 
York to design and cost a space settlement, the visit will take place on Saturday 26 November 2022 

The minibus will be leaving South Hunsley at approximately 7am and is expected to return at approximately 10pm (exact 
times will be confirmed when the outline of the competition day is published). Your child should bring their own packed 
lunch, dinner will be provided by the organisers.  

The format of the day means that your child will work as part of a team to design and cost a space settlement of some 
sort, before presenting their design ideas back to the other school and a panel of industry experts. As such, this is a 
fantastic opportunity for students to add value to their UCAS applications. 

In order to be considered for a place on the team, your child must have returned the completed paperwork and the cost 
of the visit also paid by the date below. 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many students as possible can 
take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, to be able to offer the visit, we are requesting a 
contribution of £10 per student.  If the level of contributions fails to cover the costs then the visit may be cancelled. 
Where this happens, all monies will be returned. Otherwise, all deposits are non-refundable. Students who are 
entitled to free school meals may arrange for a packed lunch to be provided for the visit (available upon request). 

If you would like your child to attend this visit then please complete the attached slip and return it to Sandy Loynd by the 
14 November 2022. Please also complete the attached medical link https://forms.microsoft.com/r/sv5nRu9mZP 

You can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk.  If you 
require any assistance in using this site or if you need your login details please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If 
you do not have access to the internet then please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to 
arrange an alternative method of payment. 

The organisers may wish to take photographs of the event for their own promotional purposes. Please indicate whether 
you approve/decline permission for them to use pictures of your child 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sandy Loynd 
Curriculum Research Lead 
 
 

https://forms.microsoft.com/r/sv5nRu9mZP
https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/
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 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

UK Space Design Competition – 26/11/22 

 

I wish _______________________________________________ (Student Name)  __________ (Form) to attend the UK 
Space Design Competition visit. 

I have read and agree to the terms and conditions of the visit enclosed in this letter and I approve/ decline permission for 
photographs to be taken. 

 

Signed_________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  __________ (Date) 

 
 Please return signed slip and medical information to Sandy Loynd by 14 November 2022 

 

 

  



 

 

 


